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Applicant Outreach Summary 
 
2022 April 28 
 
Project Name: Land Use in Thorncliffe (Ward 4) at 6315 Tregillus Street NW, LOC2022-0014 
 
Did you conduct community outreach on your application? No  
 
If no, please provide your rationale for why you did not conduct outreach: The proposed Land Use 
Redesignation (LUR) application remains consistent with the anticipated built forms, residential densities, 
and overall vision of the approved Municipal Development Plan, while allowing for more adaptive and 
flexible redevelopment if that is pursued in the future. Considering the residential built form outcomes of 
the LUR will blend seamlessly with the existing residential context for the area, we have chosen not to 
undertake additional public outreach for this application beyond the standard small format notice and 
application notification conducted by Administration for the surrounding area. Should any comments be 
received by Administration during the notification period, we (the applicant) are more than willing to 
support Administration in their responses, if necessary. 


